
Afghanistan: G7 Foreign and
Development Ministers’ Meeting,
chair’s statement, 19 August 2021
As chair of the G7 Foreign and Development Ministers’ Meeting, the Foreign
Secretary gave a statement on the deteriorating situation in Afghanistan.

Nick Harris appointed Chief Executive
at new-look ‘National Highways’
Nick Harris has been confirmed as the new Chief Executive of the Government
company which builds and operates the country’s motorways and major A-roads,
Chair Dipesh Shah OBE announced today, Thursday 19 August.

Letter to the retail sector about
taking action to fight climate change
UK Net Zero Business Champion Andrew Griffith MP has written to organisations
in the retail sector about steps they can take to fight climate change.

Letter to the technology sector about
taking action to fight climate change
UK Net Zero Business Champion Andrew Griffith MP has written to organisations
in the technology sector about steps they can take to fight climate change.

Letter to the manufacturing sector
about taking action to fight climate
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change
UK Net Zero Business Champion Andrew Griffith MP has written to organisations
in the manufacturing sector about steps they can take to fight climate
change.
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